
 

 

It’s nearly the end of term and we hope you and 
your children enjoyed coming to our events as 
much as we enjoyed running them. 

 

Bun Sale 
The first Bun Sale of the year raised £614.41, and 
the children adored selecting their buns from a 
wonderful array! Thank you for all your kind 
donations. 

 

Pumpkin Trail 
It was fantastic to see so  
many children take part in 
the Pumpkin Trail in their 
amazing costumes. The  
event raised £496.30. 

 

Toy Sale 
Thanks to lots of fabulous donations and 
attendees, we raised £1438.85 from our second-
hand Toy Sale. We also hope it was good way of 
clearing some space for Christmas and grabbing a 
bargain! 

 

Discos 
                                
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Fayre 
Thank you to everyone who  
came to the fayre, volunteered, 
baked and donated items. Lots 
of festive fun was had by all  
and it raised over £5000!  

 

Tea Towels and Christmas Cards 
We hope you all like the tea towels which raised 
over £700. The Christmas Card Project raised 
£473. 

 
 
 
 

 

Funding 
Each year we fund lots of exciting resources and 

experiences to enhance our children’s school 

experience. These include paying for all Y3s to 

have percussion lessons, donating £50 per class for 

a classroom item from Father Christmas and 

contributing towards the Y6 residential. So far this 

year, we have also funded a visit from poet Conrad 

Burdekin and a local sculptor who is working with 

children on a sculpture for the school garden.  

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Film night: Fri 2nd Feb 

Crazy Hair Day: Fri 23rd Feb 

Summer Fair: Sat 29th June 

Who we are 
Chair: Catherine Tunney 
Vice Chair: Emily Smyllie 
Treasurer: Tom Bown 
Secretary: Ruth Birtles 
 
Our next meeting is Monday 15th January at 
7:45pm in the Music Hub. It takes a lot of work to 
run all our events but it’s also lots of fun. If you’d 
like to join us, please come along. There will be tea 
and biscuits! 
 

Keep in touch 
Email: ecclesallptfa.volunteers@gmail.com 
 
Find us on Facebook and Twitter for all the latest 
information, news, events and details of our 
committee meetings. 
 

@eptfa 

@EcclesallPTFA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children always LOVE our 
discos: music, dancing, snacks 
and friends, what more could 
you ask for? It also raised over 
£1800.                                  
 

      

 

mailto:ecclesallptfa.volunteers@gmail.com

